
Your Input is Needed! 
Public meetings for the Madison Beltline Study 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is identifying and evaluating a Planning and 
Environment Linkages (PEL) study for the Madison Beltline from US 14 in Middleton to County N in Cottage 
Grove. The study will identify and evaluate a range of potential strategies (alternatives) that address long-term 
transportation needs. Preliminary findings will be presented at public information meetings listed below. Each 
meeting will cover the same content.  

   Tuesday, November 11, 2014    Tuesday, November 11, 20141&2 

Two meetings: 
11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m., presentation at 
12:15 p.m. 
5:30 - 8 p.m., presentation at 6 p.m. 
Madison Central Public Library, Room 302 
201 W. Mifflin Street, Madison 

Wednesday, November 12, 2014 Wednesday, November 12, 20143 

5:30 - 8 p.m., presentation at 6 p.m. 
McFarland High School Cafeteria 
5103 Farwell Street, McFarland

   Monday, November 17, 2014    Monday, November 17, 2014
5:30 - 8 p.m., presentation at 6 p.m. 
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Middleton High School Performing 
Arts Center 
2100 Bristol Street, Middleton 

Wednesday, November 19, 2014 Wednesday, November 19, 20145&6 

Two meetings: 
2:30 - 4:30 p.m., presentation at 3 p.m. 
5:30 - 8 p.m., presentation at 6 p.m. 
Boys & Girls Club Gym 
4619 Jenewein Road, Fitchburg

   Monday, December 1, 2014    Monday, December 1, 20147 

5:30 - 8 p.m., presentation at 6 p.m. 
Glacial Drumlin Middle School Cafeteria 
801 Damascus Trail, Cottage Grove 

Wednesday, December 3, 2014 Wednesday, December 3, 20148 

For more information about the Beltline study, contact: 

Larry Barta 
WisDOT Project Manager 
Southwest Region 
2101 Wright Street 
Madison, WI 53704-2583 
Phone: (608) 246-3884 
Larry.Barta@dot.wi.gov 

Michael Bie 
Communications Manager 
Phone: (608) 246-7928 
michael.bie@dot.wi.gov 

5:30 - 8 p.m., presentation at 6 p.m. www.madisonbeltline.dot.wi.gov Centro Hispano of Dane County 
www.facebook.com/WIMadisonBeltlineStudy 810 W. Badger Road, Madison 
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